Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
January 22, 2020

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Absent  Kathleen Doyle, Member Present
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary Present Leon Riel, Member Present

Peg Boyles, Alternate Member Present

Visitors: No visitors.
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:11 p.m.
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the October 23, 2019 meeting minutes. Member Bill MacDuffie

motioned to accept the meeting minutes as written. Member Kathleen Doyle seconded that motion. All voted
in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - No old business.

New Business - Chairman Dave Kelly said at the next meeting we will be having a visitor to talk about a project to add
logs and wood debris to Mill Brook as fish habitat. Our road agent and Member Bill MacDuffie stated that any wood
added upstream of the Mill Brock culverts will end up in the culverts after the first heavy rain storm. 2020 VRAP will be
on a three-week rotation starting in May and lasting until October. Secretary Cheryl Bentley and Member Kathleen
Doyle will complete a write-up for the Salisbury Conservation Commission for the town report and send it to members

ia email for review. After the town meeting in March, we will be nominating Conservation positions. Secretary Cheryl
Bentley is up for renewal in 2020,

Mail - Routine Roadway and Railway Maintenance Activities Notification for driveway culvert replacement - thham A.
Thomas 54 New Road, Salisbury.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 26, 2020.

Adiournmerit - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Bill MacDuffie seconded that motion, all
voted in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:43 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by:

Chegpyl Bentley
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